
 

 

 

COMING SOON:  A BRAND NEW WEBSITE AND CATALOG 

On November 19, the Library will begin a preview of a new website and catalog. The preview 

version, which is still under construction, will allow library users to explore the new website and 

use the new catalog to search and put materials on hold. The new website features a sleek, 

modern design, simple navigation and is mobile responsive. The new user-friendly catalog 

makes it easier to search the Library’s collections and also gives users the ability to create 

reading lists, rate books and find reading recommendations from others. The Library’s current 

website and catalog will remain active until the new platform is launched in December.  

 

 


